
St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter   23rd March 2018 

    Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe 

                          Tel: 01736 810480               email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
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Spring Term ends Thursday 29th March at 1.30pm 

Summer Term begins Tuesday 17th April 

Welcome Miss Whistler, trainee Y5-6 teacher 

Once you have collected your child(ren) on the last day of 

term 

 the Friends of the School invite you and your child(ren) to 

join them on the school playground for an Easter Hunt and 

Chocolate Tombola 

(Children must be accompanied by an adult please) The 

Easter Hunt is a free event with a small prize for every child) 

Will be held next Thursday morning (in school) if wet
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ALL STARS CRICKET OPEN FOR 

REGISTRATIONS 2018    

Register for Cornwall's All Stars Cricket Programme 

 

All Stars 2018 is nearly upon us and it is that time to register with an All Stars Centre 

once more. Your son/daughter would have taken part in the 5-8 year old All Stars 

http://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jycdkkk-kilimuyo-i/
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Programme in 2017 so we hope that they enjoyed it to sign up in 2018? 

All Stars is eight weeks of family fun activity at your local centre. Clubs will be 

making the sessions family focused. 

The cost is as 2017, £40 per player. You get the 8 weeks of activity & playing kit. 

Year one players will get the rucksack bag, bat, ball, tee-shirt, cap and an 

achievement passport. 

Year two returners, will get a different tee-shirt, different bag (to fit (stumps and bat), 

stumps, bat, ball and achievement passport. 

A truely great offer which is value for money.. 

Why is All Stars good for your child and your family? 

All Stars Cricket will provide your child with all of the fundamental skills they need to 

play. Through lively, fun games, they will learn about cricket and be better prepared 

to take part in all sports. Over the eight-week programme, the trained activators will 

teach your child to: 

 Catch and throw a ball  

 Hit a moving ball  

 Bowl with a straight arm  

 Play a basic game of cricket  

 Work and communicate as a team  

 Have lots of fun with new friends  

All Stars Cricket is also fantastic for parents. For an hour a week all mums and dads 

are invited to get involved and play cricket with their children. We know this is a 

great way to spend time with your child and create memories that will last a lifetime. 

Sign up your son or daughter now when the sun is out!! The sooner 

you do the sooner they will get their kit. 
 



St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter   23rd March 2018 

    Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe 

                          Tel: 01736 810480               email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Art Club (Y3-4) until 4.15pm, 
Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking (Y3-4 Group 1) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-KS1 Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Baking- Easter Nests 
Tuesday- Easter Rabbits 
Wednesday- Easter Games (outside/inside depending on weather 
 

NO ACTIVITIES CLUB ON THURSDAY- LAST DAY OF TERM 
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